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Circular No :RIAH/040/AY 2022-23 

Date :26th August,2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAH! 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude towards the 
overwhelming response received from you for making Coffee with Senior Citizen a grand 
success. We received over 150 videos! We are sure ,you enjoyed capturing the special 
moments as much as we enjoyed watching them. We have been smiling ear to ear since 
then ! 

 
The sole purpose of holding this event was to thank our elders for all that they done for 
us. They toiled day and night to make us reach where we stand today. We hope we were 
able to create joyful moments for you and your senior family members. It was our little 
way of saying thank you to them. 

 
A special mention for our little ones ,who connected with their grandparents online. 

 

May God bless our elders with good health and happiness. May we continue to fly high 
under their guidance and support. 

 

Best Regards 
 
Sonika Kochhar Girotra 

Principal 



 


